


Insert month/day here, 2024

Senator Michele Reynolds, District 3
Senate Select Committee on Housing, Chair
Ohio State Senate, Senate Building
1 Capitol Square
1st Floor 128
Columbus, Ohio 43215


RE:   Township Zoning, Senate Bill 243

Dear Senator Reynolds,

It is my understanding the Ohio Senate Select Committee on Housing has been investigating housing in Ohio.  

One of the suggestions made during the committee’s meetings was to eliminate local township zoning.  Please know that keeping zoning authority at the local level is important to me as a resident. 

I understand Senate Bill 243 does not contain proposed legislation as of the writing of this letter.  Many residents purposefully choose to live in certain communities and zoning has helped shape those communities to be what they are today. 

I do not support any legislation that would diminish local zoning authority.

Thank you for your time and consideration.


Sincerely,



Insert resident name and signature here.


NOTES TO RESIDENTS USING THIS TEMPLATE LETTER:  
1. This template letter was prepared at the request of the Geauga County Planning Commission for use by residents in support of local township zoning.
2. Feel free to add other comments to this letter as it is only a template.  Also, you may include names of individuals in a “cc” list who you would like to make aware of this matter.   
3. Remember to update the date, type your name, and sign the letter before sending it.
4. Letters can be mailed to the address above or emailed to Reynolds@ohiosenate.gov.  Comments or questions can also be submitted at ohiosenate.gov/michele-reynolds under the “Contact” tab. 




